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18th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This year, due to current Covid-19 restrictions, we are unfortunately unable to share 
with you our annual Christmas Carol Service or Nativity in the traditional way.  
 
As with many aspects of school life this term, we have had to be creative and think 
outside the box as we do not want the children, or indeed you the parents, to miss out 
on what is normally one of the highlights of the school year.  
 
We are, therefore, planning to record a performance from each class bubble and send 
this to you electronically, details to follow shortly.  
 
Many of you will have already given permission for you child/ren to be videoed in our 
annual consent form, however if you do not wish for your child to be part of the filmed 
performances, please contact the school office by Friday 27th November to make us 
aware.  
 
We hope that you will enjoy spending time watching the performances as a family from 
the comfort of your own home.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Louise Jones 
 
Louise Jones 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



          
                                                                    

 
   

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


